
 

 
UPDATE 

 
On Friday, May 7th we had our senior class meeting. The meeting was in-person for Group B hybrid students and was 

streamed via ZOOM for our remote students. If you couldn’t attend the meeting the video has been posted on the JHS 
YouTube channel. 

Graduation Practice 
Practice will be on Friday, June 18th here at Jackson High School. Students will be divided into two groups for practice, 
due to Health Department space restrictions in our gym. We ask that students report to the assigned group and time. 
If a senior has other commitments or Running Start exams, we will have a method communicated on Thursday, June 
17th that will include seating assignments. Students must participate in graduation rehearsal to be a part of the 
ceremony. Currently practice is scheduled to be in the GYM and the 2 groups are: 
 

Group 1:  8:00 – 11:00 
Group 2: 11:45 – 1:45 

Make-Up Distribution Day 
On Wednesday, May 19th we will have a make-up distribution event for senior to get cords, yard signs, caps & gowns, 
and medals. This event will be held in the main GYM, between 11:30-1:00. We will also be available to address any 
questions that you may have. 
 
Senior Celebration  
We are happy to announce that we will have our senior celebration on Saturday, June 12th at Lord Hill Farms in 
Snohomish. This will be a Jackson senior-only event. We will not be allowing guests. Seniors that choose to participate 
must have an attestation form on file, in exchange for a ticket. More information will be shared soon. There is NO 
COST for this event. Instead, we will be collecting donations to support the Mill Creek Food Bank. 
 
Senior Letters 
Parents, Family Members, Guardians, & Friends 
This is your opportunity to write something to any senior you know. You are welcome to include notes, letters, 
childhood pictures. We will collect the letters, through May 28th. The letters will be put in a large personalized 
envelope. Seniors will get the letters on Graduation Practice.  

In-Person Drop-Off Mail 

When: Any school day 
Time: 8:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

Put the envelope in the Senior Letters bin located by 
the main entrance. 

Please make sure to have the student’s full first and 
last name. Please do not use nicknames. 

Mail letters to JHS: 
Henry M. Jackson High School 
ATTN: 2021 Senior Letters 
1508 136th Street SE 
Mill Creek, WA  98012 

On the back of the envelope please write the 
student’s full first and last name. Please do not use 
nicknames. 

 
If you have questions please feel free to contact us at JHSquestions@everettsd.org. if you are asking a student specific 

question please include the students ID number, first name, & last name, so we can better serve everyone. 
 

 @HMJacksonHS     
 hmjacksonhs 
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